September 4, 2008

Honorable Robert G. Donovan Alderman, 8th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 8TH ALDERMANIC DISTRIST - FILE NO.080378

**EXCEPTION TO ALTERNATE-SIDE** 

NIGHT PARKING ON SOUTH 25<sup>TH</sup> STREET

FROM WEST LAPHAM STREET TO

WEST MITCHELL STREET

Dear Alderman Donovan:

In compliance with your request, legislation will be heard before the full Common Council on September 16, 2008 to add the above location to the list of streets on which overnight parking is allowed on both sides of the street.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

RWB:ns